
To the 

National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A - Room 4N-419-8600  

Rockville Pike,Bethesda, MD  

U.S.A. 20894 

 

Dear sir / madam, 

This letter is to let you know that I strongly recommend Reproductive System & 

Sexual Disorders to be indexed in PubMed Central. The Journal staff and editorial 

board members have worked very hard for the journal to establish its high 

professional standing. 

Sincerely,  

 

Charalampos Siristatidis, MD, PhD 

Assistant Professor in Obstetrics and Gynecology / Assisted Reproduction 

Director of the Assisted Reproduction and Minimally Invasive Surgery Units 

3rd Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology 

"Attikon" University Hospital 

Athens, Greece 


